
 
 

Denny Wagoner has graciously agreed 
to drive us in the Catfish Parade on July 
6th at 10:30. He will be using his tractor 
and trailer with bales of hay to sit on. 
We will line up at Bailey's lot on 2nd 
Street at 9:45.  
 
Feel free to wear your patriotic attire. All 
ages are welcome. If you could donate 
some bottled water and/or freeze pops 
we will hand out to the crowd.  
 
Please come out and help us represent 
our church in this community event. 
 
For more information see Cathy Evans. 
 
 
 
 
 


